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Peoria Area Woodworker’s Club Meeting
Wednesday, August 18  th   @ 6:30  

The Woodworker’s Shop on Manito Rd., Pekin

Yes, our meeting is tomorrow evening.  Sorry for the short notice.  Had to 
run my computer through “Prompt Care.”  But now that it’s back on track, 
expect an interesting Show & Tell followed by a program by club member 
Larrry Truckenmiller.  

July 21 Meeting:  President, Dan Withrow, called the meeting of some 29 of our 
58 members to order promptly at 6:30.  

Business Meeting:  Treasurer, Norm Bartlett reported a balance of $1,984.40 in 
the club’s savings account and $16.17 in the checking account.  Those figures 
agree with Norn’s club records.  

Drawings:  Jason Snyder won the $50 Attendance Woodworker’s Shop Gift 
card.  Jason Clayton won the $25 Show & Tell Participation Gift Card and, Daryl 
Moore won the $16 in the evening’s 50-50 drawing. 

Program:  Against technical difficulties beyond his 
control, Dwayne Allen managed to point out the 
highlights of basic cabinet making.  At best, the 
difficulties may have brought our need to upgrade our 
video equipment.    

Show & Tell:  

Jason Clayton:  
Jason reclaimed the walnut from a old barn board that had to have been sawn around 
1920.  A litle Danish oil brought out the colors of the contrasting woods. 
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Les Linton:  In his “cubicle days,” 
Les needed a way gently remind 
others to “maintain their distance.” 
Kinda gets right to the point. 

Larry Truckenmiller:
 Larry made this fine Craftsman/
Mission style side table of well 
figured, well matched ¼ sawn 
oak.  It features mortise & tenon 
joinery and has a fine finish.   

  

Denny Dukes:  Denny crafted 
this Bonzai tree on a slab.  It’s 
beauty is in it’s simplicity.    
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Bill Frerking:  Bill used his wood burning talents to craft this moose onto a soft 
leather panel his wife intends to sew into a pillow.  The rustic cabin is on a wood 
slab. Then, there is always a character for the carving.   

Mark Padesky: Cutting boards.  Always a worthwhile leisure time activity.  Mark 
probably used up some of his better hardwood cutoffs...maple, oak, purple 
heart, cherry and walnut.  Titebond III was his glue of choice.  Nice size, good 
colors and everybody has to try those curved stripes.   
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At least one of the local weather people have predicted a rather mild 
evening.  We’re ready for that.  Hope to see you at the Woodworker’s Shop 
about 6:30.

Contact Information:
President – Dan Withrow - 815-715-0681 - danwithrow@aol.com

Vice Pres. – Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399 khaled@me.com

Newsletter – Dave Lawson -660-785-0899  davelawson43@gmail.com

Treasurer - Norm Bartlett – 309-697-4341 – linnorm12@juno.com

Librarian - Khaled Mohammad - 309-868-6399

Refreshments - John Keen - 309-348-3950 - unkajohn@yahoo.com  

Web Master - Mark Salrin - 309-382-2729 - marksalrin@ccg-services.com
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